REMINDER TO ALL W E E K SUPPORTERS:

- (1) The Week is going to take part in the Easter March in a big way. A meeting is being held in London Friday evening to finalise plans and make other arrangements. It is being held at Quintin Hoare's flat, 5, Kensington Gardens, London W. 14, at 7.30. Strangers to London should take a District Line tube from Charing Cross to West Kensington. There they should turn left out of the station, take the first turning on the left, and go to the second block of flats.
- (2) Supporters of <u>The Week</u> should march behind its banner. Our contigent will be between the Labour Peace Fellowship and the trade unions.
- (3) We are holding lunch time meetings and at least one evening meeting. The latter will be at the William IV public house, Chiswick High Road (five minutes walk from Turnham Green Station), on Sunday evening at 7.30. Please support these meetings.
- (4) We will be producing 3 daily bulletins. These, and several hundred extra copies of this week's issue, will have to be sold. Sellers are urgently required and volunteers should report to The Week vans. Please try to interest your friends as well.
- (5) We aim to 'sign up' supporters of <u>The Week</u> as regular subscribers and donators (via bankers' order forms). If you can help in this -very good, but if you don't feel particularly persuasive give us some encouragemment by 'signing up' yourself.